
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HIGHWAY 37 
CLIMATE CHANGE 

ADAPTATION STUDY 
 
 

Thursday, November 21st, 2019 
7:00 to 8:30 PM 
503 Palm Drive 

Novato, CA 94949 
 

 
 
 
 

The County of Marin Department of Public Works, in coordination with 
corridor stakeholders, are studying options to protect Highway 37 
(from US 101 to the Marin County Limits at the Petaluma River) from 
inundation resulting from Storm Flooding and Sea Level Rise. 

 
 

The community is invited to attend and learn more about the issue, 
potential solutions, and stakeholders’ efforts to protect environmental 
resources and mobility along this sensitive corridor. 

 
 
 

For more information, please contact 
Dan Dawson at 415.473.6287 or ddawson@marincounty.org. 

 
 

  

 

Not all events are sponsored by the County of Marin. County of Marin 
sponsored events are required to be accessible. If you are an individual with a 
disability and require an accommodation to participate in a County sponsored 
event, please call (415) 473-4381 (voice), (415) 473-3232 (TTY), or dial 711 
for CRS or email Disability Access at least four work days in advance. 
Documents in alternative formats are available upon request. 
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